
-----Original Message----- 
From: andy.brown@afbic.com [mailto:andy.brown@afbic.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 23, 2014 8:13 AM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: Don't Decide Before the Science is Shown 
 
Andy Brown 
po box 1139 
Mena, AR 71953-1139 
 
 
June 23, 2014 
 
Doug Szenher 
Public Outreach and Assistance Division 
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 
5301 Northshore Drive 
North Little Rock, AR 72118 
 
 
Dear Doug Szenher: 
 
If the EPA, sent in to find something wrong on this hog farm, walks away saying there are no violations, 
then why would the PC&E Commission overreact to some group of environmental extremists who just 
know something terrible is happening on that farm? Why, I ask again? 
 
I fear you are listening to the wrong group of people when you make decisions that limit the work that 
good people can do on their private property. Just because someone is loud does not make them right. 
 
I believe those behind this request, if emboldened by your actions, will be back before this Commission 
and at the state legislature trying to expand the scope to include other farms and other businesses that 
they find unnecessary. That will be disastrous. 
 
We need every farm we have in Arkansas, in fact we need more. Please don't take an action that 
ultimately would impact all farms in an incredibly irresponsible way. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Andy Brown 
4792342103 
 


